
  
 
 

Hello. 
 
 
Abstract Developments would like to invite you to an open house for the project located on North Dairy 
Road between Wordsworth Street and Keats Street. Since our last meeting on January 31st, we have further 
refined our conceptual design into a draft design we are preparing to submit to the District of Saanich. 
 
Please join us on March 28th 2017 for an open house with the project team any time between the hours of 
6pm and 8pm, including representatives from Abstract Development, LADR Landscape Architects, Watt 
Transportation Consulting, and Lowe Hammond Rowe Architects. We look forward to hearing your thoughts 
as we prepare to submit a proposal to the District of Saanich. 
 
 
 
 
 
Where:  
 
Knox Presbyterian Church 
2964 Richmond Rd,  
Saanich, BC  
 
Parking available on-site  
 
When: 
 
Drop in any time between 
6:00 pm – 8:00 pm 
Tuesday, March 28th  
 
Light snacks and refreshments  
will be served 
  
 
 
 
 
 
If at any time you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact Korbin daSilva, Development Manager 
through phone: (250) 883-5579 or email: kdasilva@abstractdevelopments.com 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Abstract Developments Team 
 

    Knox Presbyterian Church – 2964 Richmond Rd  


